
MacKendrick, Andrew

From: Ahmad, Cameron
Sent: May 11, 2020 11:45 AM
To: O'Nions, Christine
Cc: Deagle, Jordan; Gagnon, Chantal; MacKendrick, Andrew; Trogen, Emily; Travers, Patrick;

Davis, Kathleen; Theis, Rick; Khalil, Samantha; MacKillop, Ken; Tessier, Jean; Massabki,
Myriam; Boyer, Ariane; Kye, Suzanne; Samaan, Valerie; Stickney, Matt

Subject: Re: Heads up: China donation of PPE

Adding Matt

—
Cameron Ahmad
Directeur, communications I Director, Communications
Cabinet du premier ministre I Prime Minister's Office

On May 11, 2020, at 11:42 AM, O'Nions, Christine <Christine.O'Nions@pco-bcp.gc.ca> wrote:

Just a heads-up that a Chinese donation of PPE medical supplies to the Canadian Red Cross is
expected to arrive by air shipment at 22:45 tonight in Hamilton. GAC intends to issue a thank
you tweet from mission. Apart from that tweet, PCO recommends a responsive approach in light
of recent coverage about quality of PPE etc.
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